






















 
 
 
From: Cllr Dickins, Matthew <cllr.dickins@sevenoaks.gov.uk>  
Sent: 28 March 2022 10:33 
To: Martin Goodman  
Subject: Register of Interests: Amendment 
 
Dear Martin,  
 
On Monday 28th February, I was appointed a Director of Akeman Associates Limited, 118 
Pall Mall, London, SW1Y 5EA.  My employment with the Rt Hon Greg Clark MP has ceased. 
 
I would be grateful if you could kindly append this email to my entry in the Register of 
Interests to reflect these changes. 
 
Please do not hesitate to say if you require any further information. 
 
Many thanks as ever. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Matthew 
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